

Our Ref: KH/cc/Anti-social behaviour & personal safety

9th November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

As you will know, we work closely with the local police to ensure the safety of our pupils and the local community.

Please follow this link https://bit.ly/3WgGSiE for important and useful information about anti-social behaviour and personal safety from the police.

If you have any queries, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk

I thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Kethom

Mrs K Hibbs Headteacher











